John Supra <SUPRA@scdhhs.gov>

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
5/9/2013 4:44:57 PM

Re: Harvard-SIB

18th and 19th fine. Yes on the interview.

On May 9, 2013, at 1:31 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Hey,

Tony’s here right now, and we’re catching-up on some loose ends. Real quick, on the Harvard/SIB
thing...

1. Areyou OK with doing a brief phone interview sometime soon with Harvard’s recommended candidate
for the “innovation fellow™?

2. Are you OK with me offering up June 17, 18, or 20th as dates for Liebman to come to town to meet with
us?

Thanks.
CLS
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff

(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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